
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR PROPOSALS (PF No. 2025-06-

008) 

Request for Audit Services 

Helen Keller International (Helen Keller Intl) is a non-profit organization dedicated to 

saving and improving the sight and lives of vulnerable people around the world by 

addressing the causes and consequences of blindness, poor health and malnutrition. 

Helen Keller Intl invites all eligible bidders to submit proposals for a “Financial and 

compliance audit of a country office, for the year ending June 30, 2025, for Helen Keller Intl 

– Mozambique, hereinafter referred to as The Country Office”. 

Purpose of the Evaluation 
The purpose of this RFP is to select a vendor that will provide best value to Helen Keller Intl, 
when both technical and cost factors are combined.  

 
All interested entities are invited to request the Terms of Reference and RFP for 

guidance by the following link: 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1H5Ia7cmaxNwp6cn900vfakRzJbKmEoSP?usp

=sharing 

 

The Proposals should be submitted by the email address: MZ-Procurement@hki.org 

Questions must be submitted by: 02 July 2025 

Deadline for submission of proposals: 05 July 2025 

 
We look forward to receiving your application and send you our best regard 
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